Westmorelander newsletter Advisory Committee Meeting June 29, 2025 4 p.m

Committee members: present: Kathy Cox, Sarah Dupeyron, Bruce Farr, John Harris, Medora Hebert, Robin Stronk. Aabsent: Bill McGahie

Meeting called to order at 4p.m.

NEW BUSINESS:

Medora showed us some of the photos she has taken: kids swimming at Sheep's Rock, heron on lilly pond on Glebe Rd, band playing at Meetinghouse, folks at new store in East Westmoreland. Still to come, photos to go with Ladies Aid article.

We discussed articles for September issue. Bruce is doing third in series about Westmoreland eateries; Kathy profiling Ladies Aid; John has history piece about Indian attacks on early settler family; Robin writing about a moose that took up residence at her house a a few years ago; Sarah will write about the benefits of Libby at the library; and we have a poem by Ernie Hebert. I asked Bill and the selectmen to contribute an article explaining the stop sign proposal. We'd like a few photos and a write-up of Old Home Days. Kathy will contact Jody.

Deadline for articles is Aug. 15 for September issue.

There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 4:25 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, Katherine Cox